Community Development Team
Report to NAR Board – January 2024

At the present time, there is a presenting couple virtual Journey Group initiated by couples in the Central District.  Other journey groups for all encountered couples exist in some Areas, and some have ceased to meet due to lack of interest.  Several Areas have had successful retreats for encountered couples.  Ohio is also hosting an inclusive virtual event in February on the Five Love Languages.  
Those hosting experiences, both in-person and virtual, seem to have various ways of connecting with post-experience couples, and possibly peaking interest from individuals who are not familiar with LME.  
One of the initial goals of the Community Development Team is to gather/collate information of successful events from Areas  so we can learn from each other.  We hope to garner innovative ideas that might attract couples in this new era.    
We are excited to be a part of a national Team that can utilize the silos of success to encourage us all; and we look forward to much creative thinking!
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